
CABINET 

5 MARCH 2025 

URGENT MEMBER’S QUESTION 

 

Councillor David Vasmer 

Will Cllrs Lezley Picton and Dan Morris review the option to cancel the North West Relief 

Road and enter into talks with the Government since it was announced yesterday that the 

Government will not ask for the return of £33m funding it granted towards a cancelled plan 

by Norfolk County Council to build a similar road around Norwich comparable in many ways 

to the North West Relief Road. 

 


